
 

 

 
Regarding information published by the media concerning the start-up of the 

first two power generation units at Hidroituango, EPM would like to inform the 
public that: 

 

Based on the commitments acquired with the Energy and Gas Regulatory 
Commission (CREG, for the Spanish original), the first two power generation units 
at Hidroituango should be ready to start operations before November 30, 2022. 

The magnitude and complexity of the works and activities being carried out at the 
Project, such as installing metal shielding on the upper and vertical elbows that 
carry water from the reservoir to the generation units at the powerhouse, as well 
as the scope of the underwater works to launch the project's water intake system, 
and assembly and testing of all the plant’s electromechanical equipment, among 
others, require regular reviews with audits mandated for that purpose, to the 
various timetables for all of the Project's fronts.   

One of these audits is currently underway, and its final report should include the 
official schedule indicating start-up dates for the first two generation units at 
Hidroituango. Said schedule will be reviewed with all the specialists from the 
various areas mentioned above, and will become the official schedule provided to 
all controlling entities and stakeholders.  

The Company stands by its commitment to thoroughly and promptly inform all its 
stakeholders, and the country in general, of any changes to the dates on the 
schedule for the start of operations of the first unit at Hidroituango. 


